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Community Protection Notice 
 
For immediate release  
 
(Oneratók:ha May 2 2005)  The Community Protection Unit of the Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawake would like to inform the community of the Hawkers & 
Peddlers Law that is in effect in Kahnawake. 
 
The Law states that any non-native company that wishes to sell its product door 
to door in the community must obtain a Hawkers and Peddlers Permit from the 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawake before going to any homes in the community. 
 
This permit can be obtained from the Community Protection Unit of the Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawake, this ensures that the company is legitimate. 
 
If anyone comes to your door selling a product or a service please ask them if 
they have a Hawkers & Peddlers permit from the MCK.  If they do not have one 
do not allow them into your home. 
 
It should be pointed out that non-native contractors who are invited in by 
community members to do work on their homes or other types of services do not 
require a permit.  The permit is for door to door solicitation only. 
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For more information, please contact:  
Timmy Norton, Enhsakotò:kénhte Nitiotié:ren, Tsi Iehiatonhkhwa ne 
Ratítsénhaíens, Kahnawá:ke Tsi Ietsenhaientahkhwa 
(450) 632-7500 ext. 254, 514-239-7802 
 
 
 


